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Mad Science 
Each month our PASS students get to participate in MAD science.  The scientist 

completes different types of experiments relating to the same topic.  Recently, our 

students learned about sound and how it travels.  Students get to help the MAD scientist 

complete some of the experiments, while also observing the scientist.     

Tom Turkey 
On November 20th our PASS students learned about the different parts of a bird.  We had 

a real turkey come in to visit our PASS students.  Students observed the bird, how it 

moved, its coverings, the sounds it made, and the different parts of its body.  Students 

then worked in small groups with a teacher where they learned about the different parts 

of the bird (beak, feet, wings, body).  At each station the students received the parts of 

their bird and then were asked to put their bird together using the parts they had 

received. Then students were asked to tell about each body part of their bird.  
.   

Homework 
At 5:00 we begin homework lab in the library.  Please know if you choose to pick your child 

up before 5:00, they will not have their homework completed.  During homework lab we 

have lots of teachers helping our students on their homework and listening to them read.  
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